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Monday 17th March 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Penitential Service – Thursday 27th March 
 
Children from years 4 to 6 who have received the Sacrament of Reconciliation will be attending a 
parish Penitential Service on Thursday 27th March at St. Joseph`s Catholic Church, Goldenhill.  
 
The children will be leaving school at 10.00am and will return to school in time for lunch. 

 
    Thank you for your support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

   Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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